
Provost note from 4.6.22: 

April 6, 2022 

Dear colleagues, 

The Provost’s Office and Faculty Senate are partnering to support faculty as they develop meaningful 
curricular and curricular-meets-co-curricular student experiences at the Kennedy Mountain Campus 
(KMC). Toward this end, we are issuing our first (and certainly not our last) faculty-wide Call for 
Proposals for faculty-led programming at the KMC for innovative student experiences. The CFP is due 
June 15, and we are looking for projects starting after the conclusion of the Fall Term in November 2022 
or later; you can find the full details here. 

To further help support faculty in this process, we are partnering with the Faculty Senate on a 
faculty/curricular ideation workshop on May 13, 2022 from 1:30-3 p.m. (by Zoom). Renée Botta, Sarah 
Pessin, and Jennifer Campbell (incoming and current Faculty Senate Presidents and the Chair of the 
Academic Planning Committee) have developed a fun set of exercises to help faculty share ideas and co-
create new ideas for innovative, interdisciplinary curricular experiences for graduate and undergraduate 
students at KMC. We’re also featuring a Kennedy Mountain Campus curricular ideation lab as part of our 
upcoming 4D Symposium on May 20, 2022 from 10-11:30 a.m. Join us for one or both of these ideation 
events! 

For detailed information on these workshop and lab events (and the relevant Zoom links), visit here. 

We would love to have you join us as we co-create opportunities for faculty engagement at the Kennedy 
Mountain Campus. And please note: While we are beginning with faculty-led student-centered 
opportunities, we look forward to future CFPs supporting a wide range of faculty research and faculty-led 
community partnership opportunities as well. 

Lastly, to provide you with a fuller sense of our current timeline, DEI priorities, 4D connections, and 
student-focused kick-

look forward to shar 
interterm following Fall 2022. 

Next steps. Our first pilot for faculty-led opportunities (see the link to the CFP above) is to start after Fall 

2022, beginning with Winter Interterm in November 2022. We expect engagement with the site beginning 
in Fall 2023. Over time, we aim to build an even wider array of curricular and co-curricular KMC 



campus. I also look forward to working with you in ways that align with and deepen our core 
commitments around DEI, interdisciplinarity, innovation, and the 4D student experience. As always, 
please don’t hesitate to let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

With warm regards, 

Mary Clark 

Provost & Executive Vice Chancellor 

 


